The Friends of the Library: March Updates

Save the dates for some exciting happenings this Spring!

Tuesday, March 11: Friends at Election Day
Stop by the Friends’ table to say hello and learn more about our group. We will kick off our raffle
for the Welcome Spring Appliquéed Quilt Wall Hanging (see below). Our sturdy NH-made canvas
tote bags (320 each) and cookbooks ($5 each) will also be available. Anyone who purchases a
tote will receive a coupon to fill your tote for free at the Library Book Sale on Sunday, July
27. We appreciate your support.

Welcome Spring Appliquéd Quilt Wall Hanging Raffle
Enter for the chance to win a new beautiful wall hanging (15x22"),
generously donated by Judy Bellerose! Raffle tickets are $2 eachor3 | &
for $5 and will be available at the Friends Table on Election Day and at |
the library after Election Day. The drawing will be held at our Plant '
Sale in May.

Tuesday, April 1: Library Giving Day
We are always looking for ways to grow Auburn’s Library offerings and are
thrilled to once again participate in Library Giving Day. Please consider a
donation to support programs and services beyond what public funding
provides, such as museum passes, Creativebug, author visits, and more.
Those who donate $100 or more will receive a complimentary Friends of
the Griffin Free Library Tote Bag.

Donations can be made by scanning the QR code or visiting
https://friendsofgriffinfree.org/ and selecting the yellow donate button on the Library Giving Day
page. If you prefer to donate by check, please make it out to the Friends of the Library, and mail
it to 22 Hooksett Road, PO Box 308, Auburn, NH 03032, or drop it off at the library.

Thursday, April 10: Dining to Donate at Applebee’s (Hooksett, NH)

The Friends of the Library will host a Dining to Donate event at Applebee's in Hooksett NH on
April 10th from 4PM-9PM. We'll share a flyer you'll need to bring with you to ensure the Friends
receive a percentage of your food sales.

Visit friendsofqriffinfree.org for news, event information, and event photos. We can be
reached at secretary@friendsofqriffinfree.org and invite you to attend our next meeting at
6.30 at the library on Monday, March 3rd.
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From museum passes and author visits to the Santa
Breakfast and Duck Race Day raffles, the Friends of
the Library are always fundraising and looking for
ways to enhance Auburn’s Library offerings.

Please consider a donation showing how much the
library means to you.

Donations can be made by scanning the QR code or visiting griffinfree.org, and selecting the yellow donate
button on the Friends of the Lib ge. If y = onate by chec 1se make it out to the Friends
of the Library, and mail it to 22 Ho tt Road, PO Box 308, Auburn, NH 03032, or drop it off at the library.

Auburn Historical Association Hanging Plant Sale

The Auburn Historical Association will again be taking orders for hanging plants. The plants will be
delivered to your door on Friday, May 9th (just before Mother’s Day).

Each basket is $30. Please send your check, address, telephone & email address to:
AHA c/o Brenda Beer
PO Box 124
Auburn, NH 03032

Thank you for supporting Auburn Historical Association!




